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“I welcome the recent statement by Hamas announcing the dissolving of the Administrative 
Committee in Gaza and agreement to allow the Government of National Consensus to 
assume its responsibilities in Gaza.  
 
I commend the Egyptian authorities for their tireless efforts in creating this positive 
momentum. All parties must seize this opportunity to restore unity and open a new page for 
the Palestinian people.  
 
The United Nations stands ready to assist all efforts in this respect. It is critical that the grave 
humanitarian situation in Gaza, most notably the crippling electricity crisis, be addressed as 
a priority." 
 
[ENDS] 
 
 


